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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
I am a resident of North Ridgeville, OH.  
 
Ohio schools need to be gun-free zones. Our children, teachers, administrative staff and 
communities are over-burdened with social, financial and educational requirements. 
Worrying about who in the building may be carrying a loaded weapon with minimal (at 
best) training, should not be a concern for our loved ones. Please reject SB 317. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Becky Mehltretter 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


